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SD 
DEPARTMENT OF 
TRANSPORTATION 

February 25, 2022 

Darren Kearney 

Utility Analyst 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

Division of Operations 
Operations Support 

700 E Broadway Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 

0: 605.773.4391 I F: 605.773.2804 
dot.sci.gov 

Subject: SD DOT Comments on Proposed Carbon Dioxide Pipeline (SD PUC Docket HP22-001) 

Dear Mr. Kearney: 

South Dakota Department of Transportation appreciates the opportunity to provide comments 

regarding the proposed carbon dioxide pipeline. Installation of the pipeline crossing State Highways or 
Interstates will need to comply with South Dakota Administrative Rule 70:04:05. The pipeline owner 
will be required to submit an Application for Utility Permit for each crossing location to the responsible 

Area Office. A copy of the permit can be found on our website dot.sci.gov. Prior to submitting any 

permits, DOT would recommend contacting Craig Smith, Director of Operations, to have a coordination 
meeting with the DOT field offices involved in reviewing and approving the permit. 

If you have any questions or need clarification on any comments let me know. 

Craig Smith, PE 
Director of Operations I South Dakota Department of Transportation 
Better Lives Through Better Transportation 
700 E Broadway Ave Pierre, SD 57501 
0: 605.773.5155 I C: 605.201.5535 I dot.sci.gov 
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